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Dear parents, 
 
School closes at the end of the day today until further notice.  
 
A small number of children may continue to attend school from Monday as their 
parents are designated by the government as key workers. We are in contact with 
these families. Unless you have been contacted by school you must not attend from 
Monday. 
 
Please find below a link to our online learning platform, DB Primary:  
 
https://shincliffe-durham.secure-
dbprimary.com/service/util/login?path=/durham/primary/shincliffe 
 
Here you will find resources that will support your children’s continuing learning 
whilst the school is closed. These will support and supplement the printed resources 
sent home with the children on Wednesday.  It is intended that class areas will be 
updated weekly on a Friday with additional class resources. This of course depends 
on levels of staff illness and our capacity to respond to the ongoing situation. Please 
remember that the focus for school staff is now providing care for the children of key 
workers in order that critical services can continue.  
 
The school email address: shincliffece@durhamlearning.net will be monitored and 
can be used for any urgent queries. Again, this is dependent on staff availability and 
there may be a delay in our ability to respond. The School Office will be closed so 
please do not telephone us.  
 
For updates, please continue to use the dedicated Coronavirus section of the School 
Website: 
 
http://www.shincliffe.durham.sch.uk/parents/coronavirus-update/ 
 
Once again, I thank you for your continued support during this difficult and 
unprecedented time in the life of our country. 
 
With our very best wishes 
 
Mr Tait and all the staff at Shincliffe CE Primary School.  
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